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March 17, 2021

Paul Koretz

5th Council District

200 N Spring Street Suite 440
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: CF No. 09-0969-S3

Dear Paul,

| am writing to oppose the raise of appeal fees payable by any homeowner, neighbor or person other than
the developer from the current fee of $89 to a new fee of $16,000. This proposal creates a financial
burden for residents to participate in the governing of the city based on income and essentially silences
residents who cannot afford the fees from participating in city processes. Now, more than ever, is not the
time to increase the cost of participation with the city.

Sincerely,

JEFF HYLAND
President
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DRE# 00389584
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Barrett
03/17/2021 05:39 PM
09-0969-S3

This increase is a disgusting attack on every citizen and resident
by the city government to protect their neighborhood and families.
The government is trying to attack our neighborhoods by
increasing the costs to appeal system so we cannot afford to fight
the government's control over our lives and protect ourselves
against the government. This is an egregious increase so our
neighborhoods can't afford paying the appeal costs so the
government can approve developments without neighborhood's
ability to protect themselves.



